
 

 

 

May 27, 2025 

 

 

 

City of Mackinac Island  

Attn: Mackinac Island City Council 

PO Box 455 

7358 Market Street 

Mackinac Island, MI 49757 

Dear Mackinac Island City Council: 

I understand there is a request to eliminate 15 feet of parking on Hoban Street across from the 

Central Savings Bank location.  As I am sure you are aware, Central Savings Bank customers as 

well as customers from many other businesses in that area utilize that parking regularly.   

While we are supportive of all local businesses, especially those that are our neighbors, we 

believe eliminating parking in this area would be detrimental to all of the businesses including 

Central Savings Bank.  If the request includes replacing the parking in a nearby location that 

Bank customers would also be able to use we may be able to support that request depending on 

location and distance from the Bank. 

Thank you for your time and consideration regarding this request as we understand both the new 

request and status quo have merits to consider.  Please feel free to reply or call with any 

questions. 

Sincerely, 

 

Mark R. Savoie 

President & CEO 

MRS/skh 


